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Dear Faithful Friends,

Darleen and I want to express our gratitude for your kindness to us by praying and financially supporting 
us. We have been blessed with a very busy March and April. As a matter of fact, Darleen stayed home so 
that I could fly to the missions conferences and one revival in April.

I never cease to be amazed at God’s goodness in the faith promise missions conferences. Every church 
is exceeding in 2015 what they were able to do in 2014. In many places the economy is still not strong, 
but the Lord’s people graciously respond to the needs that they are presented with by missionaries going 
all over the world.

Pastor Bashai and Brother Edgar Feghaly kindly invited me to spend a Sunday with Evangel Baptist 
Church in the Detroit area. This church has been and is continuing to be blessed with wonderful growth. 
They are attempting to build a larger auditorium and remodel their existing building. There are a million 
people living in that area from the Middle East. It is a blessing to have good men attempting to reach 
them with the Gospel of Christ. I want to say thank you to those that have been giving to help make this a 
reality.

By the time you receive this, we should be in Kauai, Hawaii, with the George Milgrim family. The Amazing 
Grace Baptist Church will be having their first faith promise missions conference. Please pray that the 
Lord will get them off to a good start.

The month of May marks one year that we have lived in Smyrna, Tennessee. We are often asked how we 
like it, and our response is always the same. We love it!  As many of you know, we are near three of our 
four children. We have also joined Franklin Road Baptist Church in Murfreesboro, Tennessee. Pastor 
Mike Norris is a great blessing (when we have the opportunity to be there).

I trust that the Lord will continue to bless your labor of love for His name’s sake.

In His Service,
Danny and Darleen Whetstone

May 2015

WORLD WIDE NEW TESTAMENT BAPTIST MISSIONS 
P.O. BOX 725 

KINGS MOUNTAIN, NC 28086 
WWNTBM OFFICE: 704-730-1440 

WWNTBM.COM

http://WWNTBM.COM
http://WWNTBM.COM

